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RemindeR  

The Friends of the Port St. Lucie Botanical Gardens, a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation, is charged with creating and maintaining a serene and peaceful environment for all visitors. 

Port St. Lucie 
Botanical Gardens 

A Celebration of the Nationôs Public Gardens occurs each 
May and this year the celebration will occur on May 12th.  
National Public Gardens Day was created in 2008, with 
then partners Rain Bird, to drive local and national 
exposure to the importance of building vibrant, relevant 
gardens committed to community enrichment and 
environmental responsibility through community 
engagement, sustainable practices and conversation.  
 
This annual tradition of celebrating public gardens historically takes place on the Friday preceding 
Motherôs Day weekend each year. The intent is to raise awareness of public gardens and the 
important role they play in their communities and on a global scale. 
 
Many of the nationôs public gardens mark the day with special events and activities for schools, 
families and thousands of visitors to explore and support their local public garden. 

NATIONAL PUBLIC 
GARDENS DAY CELEBRATION 

Continued on Pg 3 
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PRESIDENTõS MESSAGEé  
 

Volunteers are the heart and soul 
of our Botanical Gardens.  Visitors 
express surprise that our Gardens 
are maintained and supported by 
a totally volunteer crew.  The 
sense of ñownershipò is palatable 
throughout the various 
departments and areas:  the 
Garden Societies who maintain 
their areas, our Propagation team, 
busy ópotting upô, shifting 
merchandise, interacting with the 
public as they ask about potential 
purchases.  The Pavilion greeters 
and gift shop volunteers, who 
have the privilege of being the ñfirst contactò for our visitors, 
take their responsibilities seriously.  And of course, the 
elected Board of Directors whose responsibility is the long 
term guidance and day-to-day running of the Gardens. 
 
And who are our visitors?  While we certainly see our local 
PSL neighbors, we have had people walk through the doors 
from England, France, Canada, the West Indies, Wales, 
Italy, etc.  Visitors arrive on a daily basis from Miami, Vero 
Beach, Tampa ï all over the state. 
 
If you havenôt visited The Gardens lately, plan to stop by.  
Take a look around.  Iôm confident youôll be pleased.  And 
say óhelloô to our volunteers! 
 
Joleen King 
President 
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This year, the Port St. Lucie Botanical Gardens 
has partnered with the Port St. Lucie Parks and 
Recreation Department for a day full of 
education fun and an evening of enjoyment for 
the whole family. 
 
The day will feature free admission to The 
Gardens, with the evening featuring River 
Nights from 5pm to 8pm.  River Nights will 
include Classic Cars you can browse and an 

exciting Drum Circle you can join and 
participate in.  You can also paint rocks with 
PSL Rocks, enjoy the live music by the River as 
well as enjoy food, drinks or an adult beverage 
or two which will be available for sale. 
 
Come join us and enjoy the fun as we celebrate 
National Public Gardens Day and River Nights 
at the Port St. Lucie Botanical Gardens, Friday, 
May 12, 2017. 
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http://www.pindersnursery.com/


 


























































